

## INTRODUCTION

the season.

new format newsletter. By subscribing to the quarterly Herb Garden newsletter, you will be the first to be provided with updates on our latest herbs, new plant arrivals as well as our public events and any discounts we are able to offer during

Welcome to the first issue of our

As many of you are aware George and Gerry retired from the Herb Garden in the fall of 2017. So this growing season the Herb Garden will re-open in May with new owners. We hope you will visit us and introduce yourselves so that we can get to know you better.

We have already been meeting people who come by to share their many happy memories at the Herb Garden and it has made us feel so proud to be here and welcomed into the community.

## **2018 GROWING SEASON**

This spring we are trying some new plant varieties as well as your favourites. We are most excited to annouce we are going to sell a selection of hot peppers and other unique hard to find plants. We also are looking forward to introducing a herb of the month, with free recipe cards using the featured herb and helpful herbal tips.



Herb Garden is pleased to introduce some new products as well as your favourites for 2018

The next few weeks we will be trying recipes to be able to recommend our favorites.

## **BUT WAIT THERE'S MORE...**

Also, new for 2018, you will notice we are adding a bit of our own personality to some of the Herb Garden branding pieces such as the website. We are still working on developing concepts for future workshops. As we build a plan for 2018/2019 all our events will be added to the new website as well as announced in this newsletter to find out about first.

Despite the noted changes, the Herb Garden will continue to function in much the same way you know and love.

We thank you for your continued support and look forward to seeing you later this year as we sow the seeds for new growth.

Yours gratefully,

Katey and Nathan The Herb Garden